
 
 
October 29, 2024 

 
Good evening and welcome.  

This is my final regular public meeting chairing this board and I reflect on our commitment to effective 
leadership. While some boards of education opt for a chair to serve a full four-year term or longer, 
Burnaby has upheld a tradition of rotating leadership to build capacity within individual trustees and 
the Board 


